
June 4, 2024 Election FAQs 

 

When is the primary election happening in South Dakota? 

The date for the primary election is June 4, 2024. 

When does in-person absentee (early voting) voting start? 

In-person absentee voting starts April 19, 2024.   

Where are the locations for in-person absentee voting? 

In-person absentee voting will take place at the Custer County 

Courthouse on the second floor at the Auditor’s office during normal 

business hours (8:00 am-5:00 pm). 

Do I need to have identification to vote? 

Yes, you must present a valid photo ID to be allowed to vote. 

What is the deadline for registering to vote? 

To vote in this election you must register by 5:00 pm, May 20, 2024. 

Where can I check the status of my voter registration? 

You can check at the Voter Information Portal https://vip.sdsos.gov/VIPLogin.aspx  

Where can I find information about candidates? 

Read the Custer Chronicle.  Look for candidate websites.   
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